
Minutes	

Wed,	16	Feb	2022	

Attendees:	Tony,	John,	Geraldine,	Mitch	

Regrets:	Sarah	

Meeting	start	at	7:00pm	

Old	Business	

Tony	checked	out	some	infrastructure	upgrades	in	Langley	Township	near	St.	Andrews	Church	as	well	as	
on	Glover	Road	in	front	of	Value	Village.		

4.A.		 Tony	and	Mitch	met	with	Arthur,	Lisa,	and	Alexis	from	HUB	to	discuss	bike	education	programs.	
Tony	suggested	to	invite	Arthur	to	the	DPAC	meeting	so	he	could	present	the	bike	education	programs.	
Arthur	mentioned	a	liability	issue	with	the	bike	train	we	did	last	year	at	JKE.	It	might	be	best	to	discuss	
biking	to	school	with	parents	and	encourage	them	to	bike	to	school	with	their	kids	rather	than	have	HUB	
committee	members	organize	and	run	the	bike	trains.		

4.B.	 Tony	will	meet	with	JKE	PAC	on	March	1st	and	DPAC	in	April	to	discuss	Bike	to	School	Week.		

4.C.	 Geraldine	will	discuss	BTSW	with	Fine	Arts	School	and	WGSS.		

4.D.		 40	Ave	Murray	Creek.	As	a	follow-up	to	John’s	letter	of	2018,	John	and	Tony	prepared	a	detailed	
report	regarding	the	lack	of	safe	cycling	infrastructure	on	40	Ave.	Tony	will	send	it	to	ToL	engineering	
and	council.		

4.E.	 Tony	will	send	in	the	committee	action	plan	to	HUB.		

Federal	funding	is	currently	available	for	active	transportation	improvements.	Deadline	is	March	31st	and	
Tony	will	ask	the	Township	if	they	are	aware	of	the	funding.	John	recommended	the	purchasing	of	bike	
racks	for	Township	properties.	Tony	will	also	forward	the	funding	information	to	Langley	City.		

4.F.		 Tony	brought	up	the	fact	that	there	are	lots	of	potholes	around	the	Township.	He	contacted	the	
Township	through	the	website	for	potholes	on	96th	in	Fort	Langley	and	they	were	repaired	relatively	
quickly.	Mitch	will	include	a	link	to	the	service	request	on	the	HUB	Langley	Facebook	page.	

4.G.	 216th	St	corridor	study.	Tony	spoke	about	the	new	entrance	proposed	at	Ecole	des	Voyageurs	
and	how	dangerous	it	could	be	considering	the	speed	vehicles	travel	on	88th	Ave.	The	topic	will	be	
discussed	more	next	month	when	Geraldine	is	present.		

Committee	Dinner	–	Tony	will	look	into	buying	a	gift	card	at	Adrian’s	and	submit	the	receipt	to	HUB	
before	the	fiscal	year	ends.	

HUB	sent	the	committee	a	list	of	current	HUB	members	in	Langley	and	there	are	22	people	on	the	list.	
John	suggested	we	invite	them	all	to	the	next	committee	meeting	to	see	if	they	are	interested	in	getting	
involved	with	the	committee.		

Meeting	adjourned	at	7:51pm.		



	


